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Jones, Brad A., EMNRD

From: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 7:49 AM
To: windmill2llc@gmail.com
Cc: Jones, Brad A., EMNRD; Ames, Eric, EMNRD
Subject: Authorization to transport produced water, drilling fluids and liquid oil field waste
Attachments: Windmill compliance letter of 3-30-20.pdf

Mr. Esparza, 
 
Please see the attached letter.  Hardcopy is being sent via mail.  Please contact Brad Jones of the OCD as soon as 
possible to begin resolution of this situation.  Thank you. 
 
Jim Griswold 
Oil Conservation Division 
5200 Oakland NE, Suite 100 
Albuquerque, New Mexico  87113 
505.660.1067 
email: jim.griswold@state.nm.us 
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March 30, 2020 
 
Isidoro Esparza dba Windmill Trucking Windmill Trucking, LLC 
21 West Crockett Road 21 West Crockett Road 
Lovington, New Mexico 88260 Lovington, New Mexico 88260 
windmill2llc@gmail.com 
 
TRANSMITTED VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND EMAIL 
 
RE: Authorization to Transport Produced Water, Drilling Fluids and Liquid Oil Field Waste 
 
Mr. Esparza, 
 
The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) recently learned of changes to your authorization to transport 
produced water drilling fluids, and liquid oil field waste pursuant to 19.15.34.17 NMAC. 
 
Isidoro Esparza dba Windmill Trucking is no longer authorized to transport because the New Mexico Public 
Regulatory Commission has transferred the warrant to Windmill Trucking, LLC.  Please advise 
immediately that you have ceased transport of produced water, drilling fluids, and liquid oil field waste as 
Isidoro Esparza dba Windmill Trucking. 
 
The OCD has not issued an approved Form C-133 to Windmill Trucking, LLC.  Accordingly, Windmill 
Trucking, LLC is not authorized to transport produced water, drilling fluids, and liquid oil field waste.  
Please complete and submit Form C-133 and other required information immediately.  You can review the 
instructions on How to Apply for C-133 (Authorization to Move Produced Water in New Mexico) at the 
following hyperlink: 
 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/documents/20191021HowtoapplyforaC-133INSTRUCTIONS.pdf. 
 
If you have any questions about this letter or the instructions, please contact Brad Jones at (505) 476-3487 
or by email at Brad.A.Jones@state.nm.us. 
 
Respectfully 
 
 
 
Adrienne Sandoval 
Director 
 
 
cc: Brad Jones, OCD Environmental Bureau 
 EMNRD Office of General Counsel 

http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/documents/20191021HowtoapplyforaC-133INSTRUCTIONS.pdf
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